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President's Corner Hello Members…I’m again writing the President’s Corner. We had a short 

business meeting with not much news to pass on to you. Dates and topics of the next few meeting are in the 
Secretary’s Report. We will continue nominations for officers at the February meeting. Nominations so far are: 
President: Jim Placido, Vice-President: Bill Brang, Secretary: Randy Smith, Treasurer: Marvin Mathena, and 
Sergeant at Arms: Tony Saputo. Another topic for discussion at the next meeting is the Annual Heart Walk that 
we have preformed at for the last 3 or 4 years. Last year we had the following members perform: Gordon 
Schott, Jim Placido, Ron Hoole, Pam & Randy Smith, Frank Quinn, and Marvin Mathena. This year the date is 
Saturday, May 15. See you at the next meeting with the topic of Romance Magic.  Marvin Mathena 

Secretaries Report 01/13/10 
Meeting Open at: 7:05 
Treasurer’s Report: Was read by Jim Placido, and Jim Ruth made the motion to approve, Seconded by Randy 
Smith. It was passed. 
Secretary Report: Motion to approve as printed in the newsletter was made by Randy Smith and seconded by 
Bob Waite. It was passed 

New Business: 

Nominations of Officers 
Marvin nominated Jim Placido for President who accepted 
Marvin nominated Bill Brang for Vice-President who accepted 
Jim Placido nominated Randy Smith for Secretary who accepted 
Jim Placido nominated Marvin Mathena for Treasurer who accepted 
Jim Placido nominated Tony Saputo for Sergeant of Arms (Jim accepted on his behalf) 

Old Business: 

Agenda for year 
2/10 Romantic Magic and Nominations 
3/10 Magic Shop Balloon Workshop and Elections 
4/11 Banquet $22.00 Adults $11.00 12 and under. Tickets will be available at the meetings and on our website. 
5/12 Meeting at the church. Topic to be determined by new board 
6/9 Meeting at the church. Topic to be determined by new board 
9/8 Meeting at the church. Topic to be determined by new board 
10/13 Meeting at the church. Topic to be determined by new board 
11/10 Meeting at the church. Topic to be determined by new board 
12 Christmas party and meeting at the Magic Shop 
Motion to close made by Pam Smith and seconded by Randy Smith 
Meeting closed: 7: 18                                Jeff Walters 

 

 

 



Board Members until 04/11/09 
Pres: Gordon Schott: gordon@cyberschott.com 
VP: Marvin Mathena 734-482-9523 
Sec: Jeff Walters: jeffery.s.walters@sbcglobal.net 
Treas: Jim Placido: advent@cac.net 
Sgt.: Bill Brang: trekbrang@aol.com 

 

Newsletter 
We need your contributions. Please do me a favor and send me what ever you can that relates to magic so we 
can share with all the members. Send all items to jeffery.s.walters@sbcglobal.net 

 

The Website 
We still need your material to share with the club. Stores, tricks, reviews of tricks; books etc The sky is the limit 
so long as it is not copyrighted material. So get your stuff into me and let’s make this the best site of any club 
out there. Send all items to jeffery.s.walters@sbcglobal.net 
 

January Topic 
Bring in a trick or routine that has a romantic topic.  
 

A New Offering From Marvin Mathena 
This is the last image from Marvin so I am in need of more material to put in. Bring some to the meeting or 
send it to me. IT doesn’t have to be cartoons. It can be anything magic related. 

 

 

 

 


